Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2022/069 – Fire engine wraps
 
The request is:
Are there currently any new wraps for the pumps being discussed/negotiated and what colours these may be? 
 
The response is:
 
One new engine wrap has been agreed, this is the White Ribbon design which is currently displayed on one of our engines and a Tactical Response Vehicle.


If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
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